January 21, 2015

The Honorable Jeff Melcher
U.S. Senate

Dear Senator Melcher:

I am writing to you in support of Senate Bill No. 5 designating a portion of U.S. 69 as
The 2" Lieutenant Justin L. Sisson Memorial Highway. I have had the honor and
privilege of knowing Justin and his family since 2000. Justin was born leader, smart,
compassionate, goal oriented and athletic. He was very passionate about the military
and his service to his country. Both of his grandfathers served in the military and he
was following in their footsteps. He exemplified honor throughout his service and gave
his life in the ultimate sacrifice for his country. Heaven gained a true hero. At Justin’s
request, he was brought back to his home state of Kansas to be laid to rest with his
grandfathers and brothers in arms. It is important that our state honor his sacrifice in
service for all of us by passing Senate Bill No. 5. I hope that his honorable service will
serve as an inspiration to others. . “We are a land of the free, because of the brave”.

I appreciate your time and work to help with the passage of this important bill.

Sincerely,
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Robin Sumple
14126 Cody Street

Overland Park, KS 66221
913-681-1514




